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Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met Thursday, September 19, 2019, at 1:00 p.m. in Room 

B of the MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard presentations 

regarding the following items: 

 

 

 “Higher Education Supply/Demand Gap Analysis” presented by the Division of 

Information Services; and 

 

 Briefing on the University of Arkansas at Little Rock (UALR) presented by Ms. Melissa 

Rust, Vice President for University Relations, U of A System and Dr. Christina Drale, 

Chancellor, UALR.  They also answered question regarding various challenges facing  

UALR and plans to address these challenges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted. 

 

 

 

Senator Breanne Davis, Co-Chair                                 Representative David Whitaker, Co-Chair 

 


